
 

 

 

Family update #155 
 
April 14, 2022 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

COVID Update 
We are grateful that all our residents are doing well. Many of the affected residents have recovered and are 
now out of isolation.  We will continue to follow up on their well-being with continuous assessment. At 
present we have 19 residents on the second floor and 8 residents on the fifth floor of Wing Kei Crescent 
Heights in isolation per MOH COVID isolation orders.  
 

Visitation 
Just a reminder that only essential visits are allowed on the second floor and fifth floor of Wing Kei Crescent 
Heights. We also recommend that visitation be limited to essential visits on the remaining floors, as a 
precautionary measure. On Good Friday, April 15, reception at both locations are closed. Visitation hours are 
from 9 am to 4 pm. 
 

University of Alberta Post COVID Study 
The University of Alberta is currently carrying out a provincial Post COVID Study with support from AHS and 
Alberta Health. The study will focus on a range of mental health, quality of life, and physical impacts related to 
accessing testing, receiving care, and the long-term sequelae of those who tested positive. The survey is open 
to LTC/DSL residents who tested positive or negative. If your loved one is interested to participate with family 
support, please click here for more information about the study. 
 

Special Easter Presentation by Greenview Residents 
To remember the unconditional love of Jesus and His sacrifice for us, the residents on second floor of 
Greenview Supportive Living would like to share a very special Easter Presentation called "Lily".  The song talks 
about the beauty of lily flowers blooming in the spring and the glory of Jesus who resurrected in the 
spring. Please click here and enjoy! 
 

Stay Safe 
Chief Public Health Officer Dr. Theresa Tam confirmed on Tuesday that Canada is in a sixth wave of COVID-19. 
The number of COVID cases and hospitalizations in Alberta are on the rise again. We must therefore continue 
to follow all preventative measures to keep ourselves, our residents and people around us safe, especially 
when considering gatherings during the Easter holidays. 
 
God bless and have a happy Easter!  
 
Now may the Lord of peace Himself give you peace at all times and in every way. 
The Lord be with all of you. 
~ 2 Thessalonians 3:16 
 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MdUzzq2bWXtgi9O-CeGFXehnwuLXu5qe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MdUzzq2bWXtgi9O-CeGFXehnwuLXu5qe/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ASyJMRtU0SE
https://youtu.be/ASyJMRtU0SE

